
PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBERS: 

James and Joyce Marshall 

P.O. Box 1007 

Gloucester Point, VA 23062 

804-642-9972 

 

CHURCH DIRECTORY PICTURES can be taken today immediately 

following the worship service.  Please see Melissa Ashe or Ann 

Hogge in the room to the left of the Minnie Rowe classroom.  

You can also make arrangements to have pictures taken at a 

different time or submit your own photo.  Contact Melissa (815-

0640) or Ann (757-869-0142) for more information.   

 

PROMOTION SUNDAY is right around the corner.  On August 

27th, the children’s ministry will be transitioning into a new 

year.  Please see the Children’s Church age groups listed below 

as to which class your child will be attending.  If you have any 

questions, please contact Paige Townsend.   
 

Nursery & Toddlers:  ages newborn to 3 years old 

Younger Children’s Church:  ages 4 to 5 years old 

Older Children’s Church:  ages 6 to 10 years old 

 

THANK YOU:  I would like to respectfully thank Pastor Goude, 

Deacons, Sunday School classes, and each member of GPBC for 

the phone calls, prayers, cards, and visits to my Mom and family 

during her battle with cancer.  My family received an abundance 

of Christian support and love from this congregation that will be 

remembered and cherished forever.  My Dad and family also 

thank each one that attended the family visitation and funeral.  

You truly helped us make it through this difficult time.  Thank 

you and God Bless.  —The Greggs Family 
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